
  

 

Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
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Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

2020 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006-1806  +1.202.373.6000 
United States  +1.202.373.6001 

December 7, 2016 

Via IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: IB File No. ITC-214-20160509-00152 

 Notice of Name Change to Uniti Fiber-PEG LLC 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

By this letter and pursuant to section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.21(i), Uniti 
Fiber-PEG LLC (formerly known as PEG Bandwidth, LLC) notifies that the Commission that its name 
has changed to Uniti Fiber-PEG LLC (the “Company”). The Company requests that the Commission 
update the name associated with Licensee’s international Section 214 authority to reflect the 
Company’s current name “Uniti Fiber-PEG LLC.”  The Company is authorized to provide global and 
limited global resale and facilities-based services, pursuant to authority granted in IB File No. ITC-
214-20160509-00152.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

  
Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
 

 Ronald W. Del Sesto, Jr. 
Jeffrey R. Strenkowski 
Denise S. Wood 
 
Counsel to the Company 

  
 


